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   8 Achieve CCHP Professional Certification  
Syracuse, New York – The Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office is pleased to announce that the following 8 

individuals have earned the professional certification of Certified Correctional Health Professional (CCHP):  

 

 

Paula Ashley, RN 
Esteban Gonzalez 
Sasha Grant, RN 
Johaun Jackson, Director of Nursing 
Lisa Kehoe, RN 
Natasha Oates, RN 
Patricia Printup, RN 
Travis White, Health Services Administrator 
 
Joining over 3,000 correctional health care professionals nationwide, they demonstrated mastery of national 
standards and the knowledge expected of leaders working in this field, by successfully completing an 
experiential background review and examination. The CCHP program promotes correctional health care 
professionals’ knowledge, understanding, and application of standards and guidelines essential to the delivery 
of appropriate health care in the correctional environment; their role in delivering that care; the basic legal 
principles underlying their practice; and their ethical obligations.   
 
These individuals work at the Onondaga County Justice Center, the pre-sentenced facility in downtown 
Syracuse, which is under the authority of Sheriff Eugene J. Conway. All are employed by the contracted 
healthcare provider, Correct Care Solutions, except Esteban Gonzalez who is the Chief Custody Deputy for the 
Onondaga County Sheriff’s Office and is responsible for the management of the Justice Center. 
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